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Ancient Order of Hibernians

of Hampden Hampshire Counties

PO Box 6535
Holyoke, MA 01041-0826
Next Meeting –  
Monday, November 2, 7:00 p.m.
LAOH meeting – 6:00 p.m.

At The Wherehouse?  

www.AOH-Holyoke.com

    In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus an Spiorad Naoimh, Amen.

  Nomination of Officers for the 2021-2020 term were received at the October meeting and are to be voted at the November meeting – Paul Hogan, President; Patrick Hogan, Vice President; Owen Donohue, Recording Secretary; Peter Hogan, Financial Secretary and Jay Whelihan, Treasurer. The Sentinel position remains vacant. 
 Though still limited to 25 members only 7 members attended the October meeting. There is plenty of space at The Wherehouse?. Everyone wears masks and social distances. Your health is our top priority. If you would like to come to the meeting, please call President Hogan at 413-533-0436 or 413-210-1416.
   Pete’s Calendar Raffle tickets will be available at the November Meeting.  It is imperative that we sell all 350 tickets this year!  It may be the only fundraiser we will have in 2021. Other fundraising events for the upcoming year are in the planning stages so we will be ready if (let’s pray when) CV-19 restrictions are lifted. Call Peter Hogan at 330-635 and Pete will deliver.

Even during the pandemic, the club is discussing alternative fundraising opportunities. If there is no Irish Night inside The Log Cabin, we might have a drive-thru at The Cabin where on a specific night diners would pick up their meals.  

   At the November meeting discussions will be held on both the Adult and Children’s Christmas parties.
   The Club has received a donation of an Irish Road Bowling starter kit from the Wheeling, W Va, JFK Division. What is road bowling you ask?  Back on the old sod, it is a great form of fun and exercise. Players roll sturdy cast iron balls (the size of a large tennis ball) down country lanes. The game can last for miles, excuse me kilometers. Dave “Eddy” Power made the contribution and noted their club uses the game as a fundraiser.
Be A Voice For Ireland – Join the Hibernians Today!
   Dues for 2021 are due November 1 at $30.00 per member. If you are in arrears you will be dropped from our membership rolls as of midnight, December 3. If you have a hardship, please call your Financial Secretary, Peter Hogan at 413-330-6635 or President Paul at 413-210-1416.  We can work something out as we have done it in the past and will continue going forward. We are looking to retain members, not lose them. All calls, emails and conversations will be held in the strictest of confidence.
     The AOH and LAOH will resume preparing and serving at Kate's Kitchen on

Sunday,  November 1 and December 13, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. We will make sandwiches and serve a sandwich and a hot meal to people who come to the door. We are limited to the number of people we bring from the Hibernians. Please contact Paul Hogan at 413-210-1416 or Fran Hennessey at 413-785-5687 if you can help out on either date.

       Just a reminder that Brother Steve Suprenant continues to collect flip tops from aluminum cans that can be brought to any meeting. President Hogan can also pick them up at your convenience.

    The 2021 AOH Summer picnic is penciled in for Sunday, June 13 at Hamel’s Pavilion.

LAOH News
         The LAOH will hold its November meeting at the usual time and place. Please contact Paula at paula5412@comcast.net or 413-210-6031 to let her know if you can attend. We need to limit attendees because of social restrictions. 
     Questions or suggestions for fund-raising activities are always welcome and encouraged. We want to do the best we can to keep the division viable and growing in these difficult times. Everyone's help is needed to keep Holyoke's LAOH division 2 strong.
2020 is an election year for your division board. Please contact Paula Paoli if you are interested in running for a seat on the board.

    If you have any questions, ideas or issues, please contact Paula at 413-210-6031. Stay safe, be careful and enjoy the Fall season and change of colors. 
    Don't forget to keep your dues up to date.  Please send $25.00 dues to Pat Murphy at 9 Magnolia Avenue, Holyoke, MA  01040. She can be reached at 413-532-2121 with any questions.
    If you are receiving a printed copy of the newsletter and want to receive it by email instead, please contact Paula Paoli at paula5412@comcast.net or 413-210-6031 to make the change.  We appreciate those who have changed to email to save our division the cost of printing and postage.
Be A Voice For Ireland – Join the Hibernians Today!
 Upcoming Events:
Kate’s Kitchen – Sunday, November 1 and December 13
Danny’s Irish Night – Saturday, March 6, 2021

Communion Breakfast – Sunday, March 14, 2021

Saint Patrick’s Parade – Sunday, March 21, 2021

Summer Picnic – Sunday, June 13 at Hamel’s Pavilion
Irish Cultural Center
Irish History Courses On-line 
   Linking up with Irish historian, Sean Murphy, via Zoom, the ICC is coordinating two 90 minute on-line courses on Thursday, November 5. From 6 – 7:30 p.m. the first class focuses on the history of County Mayo. From 7:30 – 9 p.m. the second class will present a course on the Viking invasions of Ireland. The enrollment fee is $80 for each course. For more information, contact Sean Murphy directly at seanmurphy630@gmail.com or by calling 508-790-0438.


Irish House Restaurant Update

     Adapting to the New England seasons, the Irish House Restaurant hours will be changing. Starting October 29, we will be open Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays, from 4–10 pm (kitchen 5–9 pm). The Takeout Family Dinner Specials are also available these days. The patio will still be open with a heater. Just be sure to bundle up and bring a blanket if you wish! The inside restaurant is also open, and adhering to strict social distancing and safety guidelines.
   Available Wednesday through Saturday, 2 to 8 p.m., family dinner specials have been added by popular demand with Pot Roast, Shepherd’s Pie and Chicken Dinners for 2, 4 or 6 people, $30, $55 and $80. To place your order call 42-4358. 

    Congratulatons to Stephanie Joyce, daughter of brother, Marc Joyce, on being named to the Irish Cultural Center Board of Directors. In her capacity as a member of the ICC board. Stephanie will as serve as co-chair of the Irish House Restaurant and Trinity Pub Committee.  
   In continued memory of Doc Dean and our commitment to Kate’s Kitchen, consider making a monetary donation to Kate's Kitchen (Providence Ministries). Remember those less fortunate who need our help. Providence Ministries for the Needy, 51 Hamilton Street, Holyoke, MA  01040.
    The 50/50 raffle returned at our October meeting. Marc Joyce’s name was chosen and he was not in attendance The pot is now at $67..

In ainm an Athar agus an Mhic agus an Spiorad Naoimh, Amen.
